


To whom it may concern:
Enclosed you will find 2 applications packets. Both applications are for myself. While I am an experienced ham (N5DUX), I am also a new technology teacher. I am currently serving in my first year with Pine Tree High School in Longview, Texas. I would love to explore the opportunities each workshop would afford. I have submitted both applications because I was not sure exactly how much material I would miss if I applied directly for the 2nd workshop and skipped the introductory workshop, so I will leave that up to you. If the space permits, my schedule will allow me to attend both if you see fit.
Please look over my applications and let me know if you have any further questions. Thank you for considering my applications for attending the Teacher’s Institute. I look forward to the experience and sharing that experience with others here at Pine Tree High ISD.

                                                                                          73,

Tommy Gober



Faye Gode
Instructional Specialist
